
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR THE PROPOSED 

2023-2027 PARKS AND RECREATION MASTER PLAN 
 

ROCHESTER HILLS CITY COUNCIL 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Rochester Hills City Council will hold a Public Hearing to receive 
public comments regarding the City of Rochester Hills Proposed 2023-2027 Parks and Recreation 
Master Plan. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held on Monday, January 9, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in the Rochester Hills 
Municipal Building Auditorium, 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, Rochester Hills, Oakland County, 
Michigan 48309. 
 
Copies of the Plan can be found on the City's website at rochesterhills.org/PNRMasterPlan and at 
City Hall Parks & Natural Resources Department (upper level), 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, Rochester 
Hills, MI 48309 and at the Rochester Hills Public Library, Adult Services Section (Second Floor) 500 
Olde Towne Road, Rochester, MI  48307. 
 
Additional information regarding the Plan may be obtained from the Parks & Natural Resources 
Department during regular business hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, or by 
calling (248) 656-4673.  Written comments concerning this matter will be received by the Parks & 
Natural Resources Department prior to the Public Hearing or by the City Council at the Public 
Hearing. 
 
Bryan K. Barnett, Mayor 
City of Rochester Hills 
 
Note:  Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special assistance under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the Facilities Division at (248) 656-2560 
forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting.  Staff will be pleased to make the necessary 
arrangements. 
 
Dated this December 21, 2022 
at Rochester Hills, Michigan. 
 
Published Sunday, December 25, 2022 


